NCC Receives the Best of Camps Award
September 22, 2011
	Dear  Dr. Zabinski,

 National Computer Camps, Inc. has been selected for the 2011 Best of Orange Award in the Camps category by the US Commerce Association (USCA). 

The selection as a 2011 Award Winner is a reflection of the hard work of not only yourself, but of many people that have supported your business and contributed to the subsequent success of your organization. Congratulations on your selection to such an elite group of small businesses.
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